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(16/01/2012) Martyn Orchard - PRIVATE AND CONFIDENTIAL

From: John Stewart

To: Roderick MacBeath

Date: 12/01/2012 18:55

Subject: PRIVATE AND CONFIDENTIAL
Dear Roddy

As you will be aware, | have accepted the position of Chief executive at Manchester Pride, initially in a
parttime capacity. .

Clearly there will be increasing pressure on my time, and feel it would not be appropriate to continue
as a senior councillor after the Council Budget for 2012-13 has been approved.

| am, therefore, writing to intimate my resignation as Deputy Leader of the Council and as Finance and
Resources Commitiee Convener with effect from 10th February 2012, and would be grateful if steps
- could be taken to fill these vacancies at the special council meeting on 25th January.

Thank you for your assistance.
Best wishes
John

Clir John Stewart, _
Deputy Leader, Aberdeen City Council
The Town House

Broad Street

Aberdeen AB10 1FY

Tel: 01224 522526

Tel: 01224 488085



